Smith, Theresa L.
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Attachment 2
| efter
From: Robert Stockey <harstock@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 4:09 PM
To: City Clerk
Subject: [EXT] Fw: Online Submission on LOC2017-0099
Attachments: Image (3021).jpg; Image (3022).jpg
City Clerk:

| have attached my submission which has previously been forwarded to both Theresa Smith of your office and
Michael Davis of Planning and Development.

Robert Stockey

From: Smith, Theresa L. <Theresa.Smith@calgary.ca>
Sent: August 22,2017 4:29 PM

To: 'harstock@hotmail.com'

Subject: RE: Online Submission on LOC2017-0099

it might be a good idea to resubmit your submission just to be on the safe side. If the Legislative Assistants find that they
have more then, of the same submission, they will take only one. At least then you can be sure that it will be on the
Agenda.

Send your submission to cityclerk@calgary.ca by Thursday August 31 at 10:00 A.M.

Theresa Smith
Administration Services Division
City Clerk’s Office #8007

The City of Calgary

T (403)268-5862 F: (403)268-2362
E: theresa.smith@calqary.ca
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From: harstock@hotmail.com [mailto:harstock@hotmail.com] ?:C; =
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 4:10 PM o >N
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca> 23 L
Subject: Online Submission on LOC2017-0099

August 17, 2017
Application: LOC2017-0099

Submitted by: Robert Stockey
Contact Information



RECEIVED

W11AUG 28 PM L: 22

24 Coal Creek Road Phone: 250 423 8042 (after 11:00 am)

nnhe" c sn]cke Fernie, B.C. FAX: 250 423 8044 (after 11:00 am)
" VOB 1M2 Email: harstock@hotmail.com

Memorandum

0. City of Calgary
> Attentwn. Michael Davis B
% From: Robert Stockey
Do cc:
= = Date: Saturday, April 22, 2017
L:‘ - Subject: . Your file LOC2017-0099
T QD 6107 - 4th Avenue NE
[y
BT FAX
LAy BY 8MATE ONLY to Michael Davis@eatgerycur
=
Mr. Davis:

I have received your notification regarding the abovenoted Land Use Amendment

application.

As the owner of 12 units at 6103 Madigan including the unit immediately abutting the
property for which the application has been filed, I wish to advise of my objection. My
objection is based on the additional number of children using the facility which was
designed to house the existing number of children and not some unspecified additional
number and further based on the addition to the existing car traffic , stopping and
parking on 4th Avenue which can be attributed to parents dropping off and picking up the
children by car at the facility. This traffic situation is already dangerous at pick up and
drop off times and such danger would only be exacerbated by allowing additional

children.

1 would also take the position that increasing the number of children at the facility
increses the value of the adjoining property at the expense of reducing the value of my

properties and the abutting unit in particular.



I look forward to hearing from you in this matter prior to any decision being made.

Yours very truly,

ROBERT C. STOCKEY LL.B.



